
 
Rally for a Contract 

    
 

The owner of 30 Wall St   
removed Local 94 Employees and all other 

Union Employees from the building.   
 

We will continue rallying at 30 Wall St and 
217 Broadway on 

 Starting Monday, February 3, 2020  
We will start 8:30am – 6pm. 

 
The rally will continue daily until further notice. 

 
All members who work on or above 42nd 

St, Bronx, or Queens should report to 217 
Broadway. 

  
All members who work below 42nd St, 

Brooklyn or Staten Island should report to 
30 Wall St. 

 
Please remember your Union Card. 


